
 
 

 

2025-2026 

East Dubuque Elementary School 

 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT 
 

WHAT DO I NEED TO REGISTER?  You must have a birth certificate for proof of age. 

 

WHEN DO I REGISTER?  For all incoming kindergarten students starting the 2025-2026 school year 

that are not currently in our preschool program, please stop at the Elementary school to pick up an 

enrollment packet. 

 

WHO CAN REGISTER?  Students must be five years of age on or before September 1, 2025. 

 

 

PRESCHOOL SCREENINGS 
 
Our preschool program is designed to provide educational services to families with children ages 3-5 not 

eligible for kindergarten.  Children who will turn 3 on or before September 1, 2025 are eligible for the 

screening. 

 

To be considered for this program, your child will need to be screened at the East Dubuque Elementary 

School.  Screenings will be held on April 15th and 16th from 8:00 am – 2:45 pm.  Screenings will take 

approximately 45 minutes.  In order for your child to be screened, you must bring their birth certificate. 

 

We encourage all families to take advantage of this free learning checkup.  Please call the school between 

9:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. to schedule an appointment (815-747-3117). 

 

 


